
Special Meeting Minutes
December 28, 2023

President Lou Little called the meeting to order.  President Little, William Heaton, Jeffrey Seybert, 
Jacob Tate and Mayor Cogley were present. Mrs. Lansberry, Eli Kosaovich and Wendy Harker were 
excused.

The 2024 budget was reviewed to adopt with the addition of an increase of $22,937.00 to real estate 
tax and the addition of $1382.27 to the Police Contract. Expenditures are $62049.21 over Revenue.

Mr. Heaton made a motion to adopt the 2024 budget as amended and was seconded by Mr. Tate.  A 
roll-call vote passed the budget as follows:  Mr. Heaton – yes; Mr. Seybert –yes; Mr. Tate - yes and 
Mr. Little - yes

With no other business to discuss, Mr. Tate motioned to adjourn the meeting and was seconded by 
Mr. Heaton. The motion carried.

Respectfully submitted,

Mayor Licia Cogley for
Patricia Lansberry
Borough Secretary


